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February 4th, 2019 
 
 
Open track days for free practice EFRA IC races 2019 (OTFP)     
 
 
 
Dear sport friends,  
 

From the AGM until last week, we got several requests from drivers, organizers and federations 
regarding the idea to make short events. We have repeatedly been asked to open the track for 
free practice on Monday and Tuesday before a European Championship, and to open the track 
on Thursday preceding of EFRA GP SERIES races. Maybe, the right idea was to shorten the 
length of days in the event, not necessary the number of days.  

After our EFRA board meeting in Birmingham and after consultation with federations, organizers 
and other members involved, EFRA IC Section Chairmen, together with federations and 
organizers, have decided: 
 
For the EFRA EC in Montbonnot, Türkheim and La Turbie it will be allowed to open the 
track on Monday and Tuesday. 
 
For the EFRA GP SERIES season it will be allowed to open the track on Thursday.  
 
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience, this decision is made because we want the best atmosphere 
at our races. When and if possible, we have to react if something does not go down in a good 
way.   
 
Thanks for your time and your cooperation. If you have any doubt or question, don’t hesitate to 
get in contact with us.  
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
Javier García    Julie Thurston 
EFRA Section Chairman 1/8th IC on road  EFRA Section Chairman 
1/10th 200mm IC on Road 
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